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Hello.  

Thank you for your time and your hard work. I Would like you to know that I am in 

support SB181 A . I would also ask you to extend this Bill to include primates and ask 

that the primate facility at OSHU  

be shut down. I do not want my tax dollars going towards experimentation using 

animals.I am believer in science. Testing  and experimenting on animals  is cruel and 

inhumane. Most people don’t understand or want to believe that every creature on 

this earth , be it an insect or a primate, has its part to contribute to the survival and 

function of our ecosystem.Humans tend to believe they are superior to all other 

creatures but in my eyes many have shown 

me that they are not. But I know and will always believe that there are those who  are 

aware ,who are compassionate  and intelligent.Those who recognize the value of 

other beings and don’t condone such flagrant disrespect and cruelty.  

Put yourself in place of these other animals. Should you allow any of your loved ones 

to be producing children for the sake of experimentation? Mother, sister, wife. Would 

you allow any of your loved ones to be put in a cage and be experimented on as was 

done in slavery times and by the Nazis in WWII? I would surely think not. 

Thank you for your time. 

Elizabeth Neumann 


